
COMMITTEE MINUTES for
JUSTICE SYSTEM APPROPRIATIONS SUBCOMMITTEE

Date: January 26, 2012 Place: Room 24

Convened: 1/26/2012
10:10 AM

Recessed: Reconvened: Adjourned: 1/26/2012
11:40 AM

Present: Senators Hancock-CH, Hogg-VC, Seymour-RM, Fraise, Smith, R.
Representatives Worthan-CH, Garrett-VC, Taylor, T.-RM, Anderson, Hein, Horbach, Kearns,
Olson, R.

Absent: None

Excused: Representative Wolfe

The meeting was call to order at 10:10 am by Chair Senator Hancock.

Roll Call was taken and a quorum was present.

Representative Taylor moved to approve the minutes as written.

Beth Lenstra and Jennifer Acton, LSA, reviewed the Governor's proposed
Department of Corrections position changes for 2013.

Chair Senator Hancock introduced Arlen Cienchanowski, Director of the Iowa Law
Enforcement Academy, who spoke on the changes made in the past year and
proposed plans for 2012. Also in attendance were Mike Quinn, Assistant
Director, and Clay County sheriff Randy Krukow who spoke on behalf of the
different police and sheriffs departments and their relationship with the
ILEA.

Committee discussion followed.

Larry Noble, Director of the Department of Public Safety, was introduced by
Senator Hancock. Director Noble introduced other Public Safety department
members, Kevin Frampton, Director of Investigative Operations, Dave Heuton,
Director of Administrative Services, Colonel Patrick Hoye, Chief of the Iowa
State Patrol, and Steve Ponsetto, Special Agent in Charge, Office of the
Commissioner and spoke on the Public Safety Department.

Committee discussion followed

There being no other business, motion was made to adjourn by Representative
Anderson at 11:40 am

Senator Tom Hancock

Rachelle Bahl, Committee Secretary
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